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NOTIFICATION OF APPLICATION – TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING ACT 1990

 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Proposal: Felling of seven Ash trees, two Sycamore trees and one Oak tree 

(Tag 701, 708, 709, 710, 711, 712, 713, 714, 706 (untagged)), 
removal of deadwood over target area of one Oak tree (Tag 702), 
sever ivy at base of tree around entire trunk and remove section to 
prevent regrowth from two Oak trees and one Broadleaves tree (Tag 
703, 715, Group 3), removal of deadwood over target area and sever 
ivy at base of tree and remove section to prevent regrowth from three 
Oak trees (Tag 704, 705, 707), reduce main ascending limb back to 
main junction of one Oak tree (Tag 716), coppice three Willow stools 
to ground level within Group 1, cut all coppice and young trees to 
ground level within Group 2 and removal of dead and dying Elms to 
ground level and coppice shrubs within Group 4 

Location: Woodland strip adjacent to Maker lane, Maker Lane, Hoar Cross, 
DE13 8QR 

Grid Ref:         413212 321040 
 
If you wish to make comments on the proposal I would be pleased if you could do so 
within 14 days of the date of this letter.  If for any reason a reply is not possible within 
that period of time but you wish to make comments, please ensure that this office is 
made aware otherwise it will be assumed you have no comments to make. 
 
Please note that all correspondence received relating to the proposal can be read 
and copied by the applicant, the press and other members of the public under the 
provision of the Local Government (Access to Information) Act 1985.  In the event of 
a subsequent appeal being lodged by the applicant, any letters received will be 
forwarded to The Planning Inspectorate and the appellant. 
 
If you are receiving electronic consultations please use the following link: 
http://www.eaststaffsbc.gov.uk/Northgate/PlanningExplorer/ApplicationSearch.aspx 

http://www.eaststaffsbc.gov.uk/Northgate/PlanningExplorer/ApplicationSearch.aspx


 

 

and insert the above reference number to view the application forms and 
drawings. You can use the ‘add comments here’ facility on the website after viewing 
the application or you can forward your comments by e-mail to the above address or 
in writing by 15/07/2024 quoting the above reference number.   
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Paige Stanley 
 
Paige Stanley 
Trainee Planner 
 
Development Control 
 
Please quote reference number P/2024/00636 on all correspondence. 
 


